
 
Construction Update: Water Line Relocation on Central between Coors 

And Old Coors to Wrap Up Next Week; Construction Has Begun 
On Central between Atrisco & Sunset 

NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 
 
NOTE: Crews will not be working Friday, Sept. 2 or Monday, Sept. 5, in observance of the Labor Day 
holiday. All traffic barricades (except those in the area of removed medians) will be picked up from 
Central between Coors and Old Coors, and barricades will remain on Central between Atrisco and  
Sunset. 
 
Wednesday, August 31-Friday Sept. 2, 2016 
Crews should complete replacement of water lines on the south side of Central from west of Estancia to west 
of 64th Street as well as grouting of lines to be abandoned. THIS AREA IS EXPECTED TO BE COMPLETED 
AND FULLY OPEN BY FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2016. 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 6 & Wednesday, Sept. 7, 2016 (TWO DAYS ONLY) 
Crews will complete final construction on the north side of Central. The westbound right lane will be closed 
from west of 57th to Yucca for this work.  
 
Continuing through Friday, September 16, 2016 
Crews are installing a 6-inch waterline on the south side of Central Avenue between Atrisco and Sunset. 
During this work, eastbound traffic on Central will be reduced to two lanes from west of Atrisco to Sunset. 

Traffic will be able to turn left, heading south on 
both Atrisco and Sunset during construction. 
 
NOTE: After completion of this part of the project, 
crews will halt construction due to the Balloon 
Fiesta Moratorium, then return to install a new 12-
inch waterline in this area between October 10 and 
early November in advance of the holiday 
construction moratorium. More information will be 
provided in advance of that construction.  
 
Regular Work hours will be 7 a.m.-7 p.m. 
Monday-Friday, although crews may work longer 
hours or on weekends if needed. 
 
QUESTIONS OR COMPLAINTS? Contact Patti 
Watson 
245-3134; 269-9691; or email 
pattiw@cwastrategic.com. 
    
FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE 
ALBUQUERQUE RAPID TRANSIT (ART 
PROJECT): Call 398-4ART (398-4278) or visit 
www.brtabq.com 
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